
 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madame,  

We are organizing our second annual Charity Golf Tournament and Dinner/Silent 
Auction to be held at Salt Creek Golf Club on Friday, September 16, 2016. All 
proceeds will help fund A Night to Remember Prom for students with special 
needs. We are seeking sponsors and donors for the Golf Tournament and Silent 
Auction.  As a sponsor, your business logo will be displayed at the golf event in 
accordance with the area sponsored (please see the attached form for specific 
sponsorship levels and opportunities). Last year this event was extremely 
successful and we anticipate a sold out event. Reserve your sponsorship before 
they sell out. Silent Auction items will be accepted through September 2, 2016. 

On April 28, 2017, A Night to Remember will hold its 7th annual prom event and we 
need your help to make the evening a success. In 2011, Rob and Cheryl Shields 
were inspired to organize a San Diego County Prom for high school students with 
special needs, including Autism, Down Syndrome, Cerebral Palsy, and other 
physical challenges. This event is organized with two goals in mind – first, to 
integrate students with special needs, our “Honored Guests”, with “able-bodied” 
students from an area school and, second, to honor and celebrate our Honored 
Guests with a first-class prom experience.  Instead of being marginalized, our 
Honored Guests are loved and celebrated.   

This San Diego prom welcomes over 800 students from 70 different schools in San 
Diego County! 

Our mission is to provide every Honored Guest attending the prom, free of 
charge, a tuxedo or prom dress, hair styling and make-up by professional 
cosmetologists, a corsage or boutonniere, a ride in a limousine, a walk down the 
red carpet (complete with paparazzi and cheering fans), a night of dinner and 
dancing, a gift bag and special memories that will last a lifetime.  This event brings 
tremendous excitement and happiness to the Honored Guests, their parents, the 
students Hosts and all the volunteers. Everyone involved with prom, including the 
directors, are volunteers. 100% of the proceeds are used to offset the cost of the 
Prom, which costs approximately $40,000.  

Thank you for considering a partnership with A Night to Remember Prom and 
creating lifelong memories for these extraordinary students in our community. 

 

 

 

 

With Heartfelt Thanks, 
 

Cheryl and Rob Shields 
A Night to Remember  
Charity Golf Tournament  
(619) 777-6602 
www.aNighttoRememberProm.com/golf   

 The Arc of San Diego is a tax exempt 501(c)(3) corporation -Tax ID #95-1863913 and is the fiscal sponsor of A Night to Remember Prom. 

 


